
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 6:35 PM 

To: Gray, Laura 

CC: Trombley, Shana 

Subject: Re: Gov. Shumlin 

 

 

He should be in car  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Feb 5, 2016, at 5:29 PM, Gray, Laura <Laura.Gray@vermont.gov> wrote: 

NY comptroller. Gov said he would be willing to call. What do you two think 
about 4 p.m. monday? 

 

Thanks! 

 

 
From: Petrin, Vesna <vpetrin@comptroller.nyc.gov> 
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2016 4:22 PM 
To: Gray, Laura 
Cc: Ferree, Nicole 
Subject: RE: Gov. Shumlin  
  
Hi Laura,  
  
Apologies for the delay – Nicole is out of the office today so I wanted to get back to you. 
Would it be possible to set up the call for sometime Monday afternoon – perhaps 
around 4:00pm? 
  
Please let me know what would work for the Governor.  
  
Thanks very much,  
  
Vesna 
  
Vesna Petrin 
Special Projects Manager and Assistant to the Chief of Staff 
Office of New York City Comptroller Scott M. Stringer 
1 Centre Street, Room 530 
New York, NY 10007 
(212) 669-7746 
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vpetrin@comptroller.nyc.gov 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: "Gray, Laura" <Laura.Gray@vermont.gov>  

Date: 02/05/2016 9:26 AM (GMT-05:00)  

To: "Ferree, Nicole" <nferree@comptroller.nyc.gov>  

Subject: Gov. Shumlin  
Hi Nicole, 
  
Vermont Gov. Shumlin is hoping to have a quick call with Mr. Stringer if he has the time. 
Do you think that would be possible? The topic generally is divestment.  
  
Thanks! 
  
  
Laura Gray 
Director of Special Projects & Policy Advisor   
Office of Gov. Peter Shumlin 
109 State Street, Pavilion 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Office: (802)828-3333  
Cell: (802)558-2260 
Website | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube  
  
  

 

 
 
Sent from the New York City Office of the Comptroller. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This footnote also confirms that this 
email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses. 
 
***Please consider the environment before printing this email.*** 
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